

August 26, 2020

DSI's Response to the Coronavirus

Dear valued Customer/Partner,

At Designed Security, Inc. we value our employees, customers and partners and want you to know that we are committed to providing the exceptional products and services you have come to expect.

We are open for business and our sales and tech support team are taking orders and answering your requests and questions. Production is ongoing and we are manufacturing and shipping our door alarm, tailgate detection and turnstile products while taking the necessary steps to protect our partners and our team from the spread of infection. We have put in place a heightened disinfection program as well as the implementation of social distancing protocols and work from home policies for those departments where it makes sense. Currently we are not accepting visitors and we have restricted travel for all of our employees. At DSI we are doing everything we can to provide the service you expect while keeping our partners and our team safe.

The DSI leadership team will provide you with regular updates as needed and if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. We wish you, your families and employees all the best. We hope that you are safe and well.

Sincerely,

Mark Crandall Vice President Designed Security, Inc.